
Saxon Rd

S 14th St

English Rd

Armoyan Blvd Magnolia Ave

Middlesex Rd

Anahid Dr

K E Y
Project Area

27

LAKE

COUNTY
25A

25

LAKE

COUNTY
33

PROJECT DESCRIPTION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is resurfacing U.S. 27 (State Road (S.R.) 25) from 
County Road (C.R.) 33 to Middlesex Road in Lake County to extend the life of the existing roadway.
In addition to repaving the corridor, other operational and safety enhancements include the addition 
of a southbound right turn lane on C.R. 25A near the Lake County Emergency Medical Services 
(EMS) Support Facility and the removal of the “Y intersection” to improve the connection at C.R. 25A 
across from Saxon Road.
The project will include drainage improvements and the construction of a sidewalk on northbound 
U.S. 27 from the Lakeside Apartments to the existing sidewalk north of C.R. 25A. Additional work 
will include shoulder treatment, curb and gutter, bike lanes, and signing and pavement markings.

Financial Project 
Identification 

(FPID) No.:
448769-1

ROADWAY RESURFACING
U.S. 27 (S.R. 25) from C.R. 33 to Middlesex Road

Lake County

PROJECT START
March 2025

CONTRACTOR
C.W. Roberts Contracting, Inc.

PROJECT COST
$6.6 million

ESTIMATED COMPLETION
Fall 2025
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Follow us on social media

WHAT TO EXPECT
Daytime and nighttime work is possible. During construction, motorists should expect occasional 
overnight lane closures and detours. Electronic message boards and other signage will direct traffic 
through the work zone.
Uneven pavement is a common condition with projects that require temporary asphalt or resurfacing, 
as the contractor must place several layers of asphalt throughout construction. Motorists should reduce 
speed, heed posted signage, and remain alert throughout the work zone. The construction is subject 
to change due to weather or unexpected circumstances. For the most current project details and lane 
closure information, make sure to visit the project page on FDOT’s Central Florida Roads website, 
www.cflroads.com.

FOR QUESTIONS, CONCERNS, OR 
PROJECT UPDATES

Send a request to:

Joe Callahan
Community Outreach Specialist

352-326-7744 
joe.callahan@dot.state.fl.us

 For more information, 
scan the QR code above  

or visit the project website at 
www.cflroads.com/project/ 
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